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28 November 2019

COUNCILLOR PETER GIDNEY…  CABINET MEMBER FOR …PROJECT 
DELIVERY

For the period 18 October  to 20 November

1 Progress on Portfolio Matters.

A brief report this month 

1)  Hunstanton, Proposed developments at Library Site and Southgate 
Street Public Consultation for the housing schemes in Hunstanton was 
displayed at the Town Hall on the 7th November 10-00 to 19.00 and 
now continues on line. Local assessments were positive and 
constructive.

2) There are bids for various projects at the moment, there are some 
funding opportunities where the details of the award have not yet been 
announced, which are causing some issues when trying to ascertain 
the areas of development/ regeneration  which the funding will benefit 
and what the match funding criteria are if any. 

3) We are looking into the possibility of having a section on the Borough 
Councils web site covering new projects in order to keep Members and 
the community informed of progress. In addition the structure for 
delivery is being examined to keep management at all levels efficient.

          I hope to have more details at the next Full Council

2 Forthcoming Activities and Developments.

18 Oct Portfolio Meeting with Leader
28 Oct Cabinet Sifting
29 Oct  Regeneration and Development Walking Tour 
8   Nov 14.30 Admin meeting
11 Nov Portfolio Meeting
12 Nov Cabinet
13 Nov Cabinet Briefing
20 Nov Homage to Alderman Jackson 


